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Comments: As a resident of Arizona for 27 years, I strongly disagree with this proposal. The 300 rim road is a

beautiful area which should be accessible to all means of transportation simply because it draws a lot a visitor's

every year. These visitors come to enjoy the beautiful backcountry to escape from the City and reconnect with

nature.


